
     

                        

   

Calling ALL future Artists and Creative Souls 

  

The Midwest Salute to the Arts and the Fairview Heights Parks & Recreation are 

inviting all students, K-8th grade, to participate in the Midwest Salute to the Arts’ 

“Student Art Link” this August.   
   
Students decide their theme and may use any medium: pen & ink, pencil, markers,  
colored pencils, oil paint, watercolor, etc. to create their masterpiece. All 
submitted art will be laminated and hung on the fence at Moody Park during the 
29th Midwest Salute to the Arts, August 25th—27th , 2017.  
      

 Artwork should be no larger than 8½”x 11” and the student’s first name, grade, 

and school name should be on the back side.  It may not depict violence, drug or 

alcohol references, or inappropriate language. Submissions are limited to (1) per 

student.  Artwork may be turned in at the School Office before the end of the 

school year, or taken to the Fairview Heights Library, or the Parks & Recreation 

Office (behind City Hall), before August 22, 2017.  

 
All submitted artwork will become the property of The Midwest Salute to the Arts.   
At the end of the event, pictures will be donated to “Mail Call Masterpieces”, an 
outreach project that sends the artwork to deployed military personnel.  

 

For more info, visit our website or contact us at:   

 www.midwestsalute.com  or:  StudentArtLink@MidwestSalute.com 
 

www.MidwestSalute.com  PO Box 2032 Fairview Heights, IL. 62208 

The Midwest Salute to the Arts is a Non-Profit Organization under Section 501 (c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 
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